
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    
 
 
 
 
January 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Kindergarten Parent, 
 
As the superintendent of the Readington Township Public Schools, it is my pleasure to welcome you to 
Kindergarten.  Our school staff and administration are thrilled to get to know your child as s/he begins 
her educational career in our schools. Kindergarten provides your child with an exciting opportunity to 
become part of a learning community.   It is a time for exploring, learning, and growing. You will see 
your child mature in ways you may have never imagined, and we will be there with you along the 
way.   
 
Included here is information about registering your child for Kindergarten.  Please take the time to 
read, review, and complete all of the necessary forms.  Continue to check our district and school 
website for any upcoming dates that may be important to Kindergarten families.  Of course, if you 
have any questions our school staff are eager to help you.   
 
Once again, welcome to the Readington Township Schools where we will empower your child to lead 
a purposeful life with integrity, cultivate a spirit of discovery, and embrace connections in our diverse, 
global world.  It is this mission that has led our district to continued academic and extra-curricular 
excellence.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jonathan Hart, Ph.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 
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